
K-9 unit takes down suspect
at South Shore beach
At least one person was taken to Barton Memorial Hospital on
Thursday afternoon after a fight broke out at ski beach on the
South Shore.

A U.S. Forest Service K-9 unit took a suspect down. That is
the person who was taken to the hospital. The extent of the
injuries is unknown.

This is the same beach where authorities had problems last
Fourth of July.

El  Dorado  County  sheriff’s  deputies  and  South  Lake  Tahoe
police  officers  assisted  with  fight  that  involved  several
intoxicated people.

Ski beach is to the left of Baldwin Beach where boats are
allowed to dock.

The  USFS  and  sheriff’s  departments  have  called  in  extra
officers to Tahoe.

Law enforcement is reporting that for most part things have
been relatively calm this holiday outside of the Ski Beach
incident.

— Lake Tahoe News staff report
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